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We believe a strong caring community is our shared responsibility and that working 
together we can change lives.  

The Family Services of the North Shore Christmas Bureau provides grocery gift cards, 
toys and holiday gift baskets to local families, seniors and individuals. This year, more 
than ever, we are here to support your school community.

www.familyservices.bc.ca |       @familyservicesofthenorthshore |             @fsnorthshore  

NEED HELP 
Do you know of a family that may benefit from this giving program? 
To find out how the program works and what support is available they can call the  
Christmas Bureau at 604-984-9627 or  
click on this link to complete the 2020 Christmas Bureau APPLICATION FORM  

WANT TO HELP 
Do you still want to feel involved and give back to your community during Covid-19?  
Now more than ever, the Christmas Bureau is in need of donations and we are grateful for any 
support we receive. There are many ways you, your school or your PAC can give back: 

• DONATE here to the Family Services of the North Shore donor page. 

• Click here to SPONSOR A FAMILY during the holidays. 

• Click here for GROCERY GIFT CARD DONATION (select Grocer Card in STEP 2) 
       or mail or drop off at Suite 203-1111 Lonsdale Avenue   attn: Christmas Bureau 
      Denominations of $25 for Walmart, Superstore, Safeway and Save-On are greatly appreciated. 

• “ALL I WANT FOR CHRISTMAS” SCHOOL INITIATIVE  
      For more Information regarding this campaign please contact  
      Rebecca or Ria at caringschools@familyservices.bc.ca. 

QUESTIONS 
Contact Rebecca Telfer or Ria Terins  caringschools@familyservices.bc.ca  or call 604-984-9627
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https://twitter.com/FSNorthShore
https://www.facebook.com/FamilyServicesoftheNorthShore
http://www.familyservices.bc.ca
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf93J_-4gGUPMwGV-YO4H-V9BBJoPhWMkcmISZk1_cwnIxuww/viewform
https://www.familyservices.bc.ca/donate/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSczSrZFxhfFrEgQ-py84gDEjhC45e-xsesZUtLHOy0KjSqqSg/viewform
https://www.familyservices.bc.ca/donate/
mailto:caringschools@familyservices.bc.ca?subject=Please%20send%20me%20more%20info%20on%20ALL%20I%20WANT%20FOR%20CHRISTMAS%20school%20initiative
mailto:caringschools@familyservices.bc.ca
mailto:caringschools@familyservices.bc.ca
http://www.familyservices.bc.ca
http://www.apple.com/uk
https://www.instagram.com/fsnorthshore/

